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April Meeting 
April 10, 2017 

7:00 PM 
Crosswicks Community House 

480 Main Street, Crosswicks, NJ, 08515 

 

Minutes from the March Meeting:  

 

President Jim Spence called the meeting to 

order at 7:00 pm.  

  

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was 

presented by John Tiene.  

 

Secretary Doug Watt presented the February 

meeting minutes. 

CLUB CALENDAR 
 

April 10, 2017   Club meeting at 7 pm  

April 21, 2017  TK’s Cruise #1 

April 29, 2017  Roebling Museum Display 

May xx, 2017   New Jersey State History Fair at 

Monmouth Battlefield State Park  

May 8, 2017    Club meeting at 7 pm   

May 19, 2017   TK’s Cruise #2  

May 29, 2017   Allentown Memorial Day Parade 

June 10, 2017             Walnford Display 10am – 3pm   

June 12, 2017   Club meeting at 7 pm   

June 16, 2017   TK’s Cruise #3  

July 10, 2017    Barbecue at 7 pm.  The Club 

meeting follows immediately after the BBQ    

July 21, 2017   TK’s Cruise #4   

July xx, 2017    Meadow Lakes Community   

August 14, 2017    Club meeting at 7 pm at TK’s, ice 

cream served after the meeting.    

August 18, 2017  TK’s Cruise #5   

September 11, 2017 Club meeting at 7 pm 

September 15, 2017  TK’s Cruise #6   

September 16, 2017  Bordentown Township 

Community Festival  

October 7, 2017  Allentown Harvest Festival, 9:30 

am – 3 pm  

October 9, 2017   Club Meeting at 7 pm  

October xx, 2017  Russo’s Farm  

November 13, 2017  Club Meeting at 7 pm 

November xx, 2017 Scholarship Award Ceremony at 

the Automotive Training Center 

December 11, 2017  Club Meeting at 7 pm 
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This is a Vauxhall, year unknown. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
or trustees of the organization”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Old Business 

 

John T., Jimmy, and Bridget attended the 

Show Finder’s meeting.  John provided the 

Club’s display and cruise calendar for 

inclusion into the Show Finder’s monthly 

publication. 

 

              New Business 

 
The Robbinsville St. Patrick’s Day Parade 

scheduled for March 18th was rescheduled 

for Sunday, March 26th on account of snow, 

salt, and unusually cold weather.  Nine club 

members participated in the re-scheduled 

parade.  Three of our Club members were 

selected to transport parade VIPs in their 

antique automobiles at the front of the 

parade.  Our Club was recognized by the 

Robbinsville Parade Organizers as we passed 

in front of the reviewing stand and the 

Parade Master of Ceremony then 

acknowledged the Club’s Scholarship 

program with the Automotive Training 

Center.  

 

John Tiene also noted that we are starting the 

TK cruises a month early this year.  The TK 

cruise nights are scheduled for the third 

Friday of each month, starting on April 21, 

2017. 

 

                     Other Club Business: 

 

George Scanlan:  The Club has learned that 

George is not doing well this month.  Please 

keep George in your prayers, and send your get-

well wishes.  The Club has sent a card and a 

“NASCAR Lovers Basket” to raise the spirits 

of George and Betty. 

 

 

 

 

Editors Corner……. 

 

 

Just wishing all our members and their famailies 

a happy and joyous Easter and / or Passover. 
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